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FREE LEAD CLINIC FOR MIDLAND STUDENTS – FEBRUARY 3, 2016 FROM 9AM TO 3PM 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

As you are aware, all Midland Schools were closed recently as a precautionary measure while IDEAL 

Environmental Engineering conducted tests including sampling paint and air quality at Midland 

Elementary School. 

As an additional precautionary measure, the Midland School District in conjunction with the Marshall 

County Health Department will be holding a free lead testing clinic Wednesday, February 3, 2016, 

from 9am to 3pm for all Midland students and staff.   

 -Testing will be conducted from 9am to 3pm at the: 

  Andy Placher Health Services Building  

  319 6th Street  

  Lacon, Illinois. 

  Phone: (309) 246-8074 

  Fax: (309) 246-3787  

  http://www.marshallcountyhealth.org/ 

  

 -There is no cost for the test.  

 -No appointment is needed, walk-ins are welcome. 

 -To avoid waiting, please consider coming in the afternoon. 

The Midland School District is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for students 

and staff.  We thank you for your patience and cooperation during this process.  We expect further 

information regarding the status and/or results of the IDEAL Environmental Engineering tests to be 

available later this week.   

http://www.marshallcountyhealth.org/


Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the Midland School District at 

(309) 469-2061.  

 


